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The 26th Annual Building for the Future Conference will be presented by the Olympic 

Peninsula Chapter of the Washington Association for the Education of Young Children 

(WAEYC), in partnership with the North Olympic Library System (NOLS).  The conference 

will be held on Zoom on Saturday, March 13 from 9am – 5pm.  Registration is required; please 

register at www.nols.org or by calling your local NOLS branch.  

 

This FREE virtual conference will offer insight and education focusing on youth trauma and 

adverse childhood experiences (ACEs), and coping mechanisms related to COVID-19. It 

features four presentations, with a collaborative lunch hour highlighting community programs 

and resources.  

 

The conference is geared toward those who work or live with young children. 6 STARS/MERIT 

hours are available. If you have any questions regarding the conference, please contact Troi 

Gale at tgale@nols.org. 

 



For additional information on programs and services happening at your library, visit 

www.nols.org, email Discover@nols.org, or follow North Olympic Library System on Facebook 

and Instagram.   
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